
Subject: Important Updates for the Upcoming Week 

Dear PRA Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this message finds you well and you are enjoying the lovely weekend 
weather. We appreciate your patience and flexibility as we prepare for the 
upcoming week. It is essential to our middle school team to uphold the rigorous 
education we provide at PRA, and we aim to ensure that the coming week aligns 
with our high expectations for academic success. 

Please ensure your child attends school as scheduled. We have numerous 
instructional objectives to achieve before the end of the third quarter, which 
concludes on Friday, March 14th. We have multiple assignments due this week 
before the quarter closes. It is difficult to make lessons and assignments up after 
a break while simultaneously starting the new content.   Our dedicated teachers 
have worked hard this year to help students progress through and master the 
necessary content and standards, and we remain committed to our academic 
goals. 

It is expected that your child attends each scheduled academic day and stays 
focused and engaged throughout the week. If your child is unable to attend, they 
are required to keep up with their classroom assignments via Schoology and 
maintain direct communication with their teachers. 

Lastly, please be on the lookout for a Monday communication regarding this 
week’s hot lunch schedule.  

We understand that this week may present challenges for some families, and we 
are always here to support you in ensuring your child's success. If you need 
additional assistance or have any concerns, please reach out to your child’s 
classroom teacher. 

Thank you once again for your partnership and collaboration in providing a 
rigorous education in a safe, orderly, and caring environment. Your child's success 
remains our top priority. 

Sincerely, 

Kera Pratt & Middle School Staff  


